
 

August 30, 2017 

Carlos P. Baia, Deputy City Manager – Development 
City of Concord 
41 Green Street 
Concord, NH 03301 

Re: Discontinuance of Impact Fees for Concord High School Renovation and Addition Debt Service 
1997-2017 

Dear Mr. Baia: 

In July 2016, the Concord School District made its final debt service payment of $118,916.70 
on the Concord High School Renovation and Addition Bond. Under the agreement between 
the city and school district, once the debt service has been satisfied the district will no longer 
receive impact fees annually. 

Please let me know if this notification satisfies your notification request.  

Sincerely, 

Jack Dunn 
Jack Dunn 
Business Administrator  


